
 

CASTLE ROCK TOWNSHIP SPECIAL MEETING 

July 21, 2025 @ 5:40 p.m. 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, the Board of Supervisors of Castle Rock Township has 

scheduled a Closed Special Meeting beginning at 5:40 p.m., on Monday, July 21, 2025, at the 

Castle Rock Township, 2537 240th Street West, Farmington, MN  55024. This meeting shall not 

be open to the public and shall only be a meeting of the Town Board, the Town Attorney, and the 

Town Clerk. 

 

The purpose of the meeting is to discuss the ongoing annexation litigation, and to discuss the new 

developments and status of the litigation and litigation strategy. This meeting shall be closed for 

attorney client privilege and no Town business apart from the annexation lawsuit will be discussed. 

 

Castle Rock Township  

Township Clerk  

Posted on 07/15/25 
 


